
 q socials: with MARY LOUISE III
Hello to our Q Family, and to fellow Taureans! 

As Team Q’s Social Media Manager, I want to hand over the reigns 
to you this month. Part of being a successful manager, it’s not only 
my job to manage, but to listen and accept ideas, criticism and 
suggestions for improvement. 

I could continue posting what I think you want within our social 
media pages, but how would one grow and learn if I did that? We, 
as an LGBTIQA+ community, have grown, learned and evolved over 
many years, and our community’s needs are constantly changing. 

I would love to hear what you, our Q Family, and our community 
want to see on our social media pages; what’s important to you; 
and what do you feel we should address? 

Keeping in mind that we are the only LGBTIQA+ lifestyle magazine 
of its kind so we must keep content respectful, tasteful, and not 
offensive to anyone. You are what makes our publication worthwhile 
as without you we would have sad faces.

Please, feel free to let me know what you would like to see on our 
pages, I know: There’s A Little Bit Of Q In You! It would be my 
pleasure to listen to what you want to see and I will try my very best 
to accommodate as many of your ideas and suggestions  as I can. 

If you, as a reader or member of our community would like to 
speak 
about 
something 
on our 
social media, you can also send me an 
email or a DM on any of our socials and I 
will certainly take your needs and wants 
into consideration within reason. 

Q Magazzine has been supporting our 
community since 2004. If you know of a 
business, artist, community organisation, 
community contributor or performer who 
deserves recognition, I would love to hear 
about them also. 

When sending communications please 
include: Q Socials in the subject line.

Brett and I have been pushing forward 
with future plans for Q Magazine and I 
have to say I’m excited, I know you will be 
too.

Charmed! 
Mary Louise III




